

BIKE EDUCATION - GRADE 5 2017



21/04/17

John Seeary

Dear Parent/ Guardians.

East Bentleigh Primary School will be conducting a Bike Education Program called "Let's Ride" during Term 2 this year. As this is a key part of the Health and Physical Education standards, we hope you will support us in this important program. This program caters for riders aged 10-12 years and will take place on Tuesdays, beginning on **Tuesday 16th May from 10-11am**.

The program consists of an off-road skills component for all and basic road craft, to an in-depth on-road skills training. All activities are conducted in small groups and use qualified instructors from **Cycling Australia**.

To take part in these practical sessions, students will have to bring a bike and helmet to school that passes roadworthy requirements. Those students without bikes or helmets at home should arrange to borrow one of appropriate size from someone in your family or a friend who rides to school. Please contact me if you are having difficulty finding these items. Students are able to leave their bikes at school during the week in a locked room, not in the bike shed.

To **register** your child for the Let's Ride Program, please visit Letsride.com.au You will need to go to Program finder, search for **East Bentleigh Primary**, click and **register your details**. There is no cost to participate as we have received funding from Sporting Schools Australia.

Please also return the slip below to indicate your child's involvement in the Bike Ed program.

Thank you for your support of this valuable program.

Seeary.john.d@edumail.vic.go	<u>au</u>
•	TS RIDE PROGRAM 2017
□ I authorise my child East Bentleigh 'Lets Ri June, 2017.	to participate in the e' Bike Education Program on Tuesdays during May/
	charge of the excursion to consent, where it is ate with me, to the child receiving such medical or deemed necessary.
Signed	Data